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OPM Launches New Electronic Official Personnel Folder Platform 

 

Washington, D.C. – The U.S. Office of Personnel Management (OPM) launched the new 
Electronic Official Personnel Folder (eOPF) platform and completed the migration of 
more than 400 million files and over five million user accounts, a significant milestone 
in OPM s̓ commitment to modernizing federal human resources systems. This cloud-
based, state-of-the-art eOPF system replaces the legacy Official Personnel Folder (OPF) 
system that was decommissioned at the end of May. 

“This launch represents a major step forward in OPM s̓ mission to modernize HR 
systems,” Acting Director Chuck Ezell said. “The new eOPF platform improves 
accessibility and usability while also setting a new standard for efficiency and 
innovation in federal human resources management.” 

The new platform delivers a modern, intuitive experience. Key enhancements include: 

• Files can be viewed directly in the platform without downloading PDFs. 

• A cleaner, more intuitive interface for seamless access to personnel records. 

• Streamlined options for printing and downloading documents. 
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